
 

 
 

       

      We need your help!  

      We need your comments on the 

      draft Neighbourhood Plan   
 

 

 

 

Find the Proposed Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) Reg.14 at: 

   https://tinyurl.com/tandpndp           

 

We welcome all comments – however short or long. 

Please let us know whether you support the plan in principle. 
 

The deadline for comments is: Monday 1st June 2020 
 

For more information and to leave comments: 
 

Email: tywardreathandparnp@gmail.com 
 

Telephone: Cllr David Hughes on 01726 812982. 

You can leave a message and one of the Steering Group will phone you back. 
 

 Private message the Steering Group:    @tywardreathparneighbourhoodplan 

 

All comments from members of the public will be anonymised.  

Comments will be published in full in the Consultation Statement at a later date. 

 

PLEASE do tell family, friends and neighbours about the NDP consultation but  

please also respect government guidance. Take care. Keep safe. 

 

Tywardreath and Par Parish NDP Steering Group 

Please 
Please 
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